

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

Dear Families,

We would like to wish all families, carers and the Manly Vale community a lovely Easter. Please note the Centre will be closed on Friday 30 March and Monday 2 April.

Our Vacation CARE Early Bird Discount had been extended to 28 March, if you wish to book, there is still lots of space available at Seaforth Oshcare.

We had a lovely time last week celebrating Harmony Day, the children discussed what they thought regarding Cultural Diversity and participated in cultural games, craft activities and cooking experiences. This week we have been working on Easter craft and other activities as we draw close to our Easter break. We have also spent time building all sorts of cool creations during Builders Club, small groups have participated in building cranes, cars, pyramids and all sorts of animals by engaging with Lego and Mobilo.

From the Manly Vale OSHC Team



